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11 July 2011 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers 
 
Just a reminder that on Wednesday 13th July, year 1 children will be off on our trip to 
Woburn. We plan to leave school at about 9.15 a.m. and will return at 3.15p.m.  Please make 
sure that your child: 
 

 brings a packed lunch, in a disposable bag, with two drinks (nothing fizzy, no glass 
bottles and no chocolate please) Please note only those children who have ordered a 
packed lunch from school will be provided with one. 

 wears school uniform 
 wears suitable shoes for walking  
 has a waterproof coat  
 has had sun cream applied before school 
 has taken a travel sickness pill if required and provide one in a named envelope for the 
home journey) 

 has their inhaler in school if they suffer with asthma 
 
Although children will be reminded about behaviour expectations in school, it would be 
helpful if you would reinforce the message about the importance of following instructions. 
 
Children do not need to bring any money.  We will not be going to any shops. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Miss E Thompson & Miss N King 
Year 1 Teachers 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


